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INSPECTION SUMMARY 
 

The Inspection occurred on the following date(s): October 19, 20-21, 2022 
 
The following intake(s) were inspected: 

• Log #00002277- related to multiple care concerns 

 

The following Inspection Protocols were used during this inspection: 

Infection Prevention and Control  
Food, Nutrition and Hydration 
Housekeeping, Laundry and Maintenance Services 
Staffing, Training and Care Standards 
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INSPECTION RESULTS 
 
Non-Compliance Remedied 
Non-compliance was found during this inspection and was remedied by the licensee prior to the 
conclusion of the inspection. The inspector was satisfied that the non-compliance met the intent of 
section 154 (2) and requires no further action. 
 
NC #01 remedied pursuant to FLTCA, 2021, s. 154 (2) 
O. Reg. 246/22, s. 138 (1) (a) (ii) 
 
The licensee has failed to ensure that drugs were stored in a medication cart that was secure and 
locked. 
 
Rationale and Summary 
 
Two registered staff were observed sitting in the nursing station with their medication carts unattended 
and unlocked in the hallway across the  nursing station. No residents were around the cart.   

Staff stated that medication carts should always be kept locked when not in use and locked the 
medication carts immediately.   

Sources: October 19, 2022, observations in A – Wing and staff interviews.   
 
Date Remedy Implemented: October 19, 2022 
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